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The family adaptation of Rustam, a boy from the orphanage in Tver region, continues.  

  
 
In April, Rustam first traveled on a long journey to Egypt. He was not alone. Viktor Lebedev - also a 
former student of the same orphanage, joined him together with our family.  
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For Rustam, this was the first in his life journey. At first, he was afraid to swim in the sea, but by the 
end of his holiday he overcame fear and was able to watch the coral reef and its inhabitants for a 
while. We hope that the sun and the sea will help the immune system of Vitya and Rustam. Of 
course, they had a lot of good memories. 
 

 
 
  
More pictures: 
https://vk.com/album-39183691_262622824 
 
Another area of work of our Center is assistance in the social rehabilitation of people who were 
dependent on alcohol and drugs. 
 

 
 

https://vk.com/album-39183691_262622824
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Ivan was an drug addict for many years. Even his own mother would not let him in home. However, 
thank God that miracles happen! Ivan completed a course of Christian rehabilitation, and served in 
the Center for several years. Today, Ivan is not only a successful businessman, but also a happy 
husband, and recently the family of Ivan and Oli has been blessed with a completely healthy baby 
Styopa. We are very happy when we see the fruits of our ministry. 
 

 
 

On May 17, the long-awaited baptism of Brother Dima took place. Dima in the past several years was 
dependent on alcohol and drugs. Three years ago, he came to our Center and now finally made a 
Covenant with the Lord. Thank God! 
 
Pastor Andrei Blinkov 
http://newlifekids.ru 
 


